
Potato Program 
59 Houlton Road, Presque Isle, ME  04769, (207) 554-4373; Fax (207) 554-4373 

June 22, 2016 

Mary E. Tomlinson  
(Mary.E.Tomlinson@maine.gov) 
Pesticide Registrar  
Maine Board of Pesticides Control / 28 SHS / 
Augusta, ME 04333  

Dear Mary: 

I wrote a letter supporting a 24c SLN label in Maine for Omega 500F® in furrow at the 
rate of 1.5 to 3.0 pints per acre. The Board approved the request. At that time, I was 
requested to do a follow up on the amount of material used. From the survey I did, there 
were 1051 acres treated with Omega 500F® in furrow for a total of 1971.5 pints of 
material. Please feel free to contact me if have questions or require further information.  

Sincerely, 

Steven B. Johnson, Ph.D. 
Crops Specialist 

https://extension.umaine.edu/potatoes/  
The University of Maine and the U.S. Department of Agriculture cooperating. 
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